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+++++++++ ATTENTION +++++++++ 

DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT SUPPLIERS – LICENSING REQUIREMENTS 

Effective January 1, 2017, Durable Medical Equipment Suppliers who conduct 
business in Hawaii will be required to be licensed by the Hawaii State Department of 
Health, Office of Health Care Assurance. 

Here is a link to their web site that includes information, license requirements and the 
application form: 

http://health.hawaii.gov/ohca/dme/ 

If you have any questions, you may contact that office: 

State Department of Health 
Office of Health Care Assurance 
DME Licensing 
601 Kamokila Boulevard, Room 337 
Kapolei, Hawaii  96707 

Email: DOH.OHCAmail@doh.hawaii.gov 
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